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The Training and Education for Subject Access Working Group held a webinar in August 2022, entitled “Knowledge Organization Competencies and Skills.” 
The Automated Indexing Working Group held a webinar in November 2022, entitled “Where Do We Meet? Perspectives from Software Developers and Subject Specialists on Creating Machine-Learning Projects.”
The IFLA Cataloging Standing Committee held its first meeting on December 2, 2022. The scope of the group is the interoperability of terminologies used in IFLA standards. The working group wants to make recommendation to the Committee on Standards for the use of a consistent terminology in metadata standards, communication and documentation.
The next Metadata Updates will be held as a webinar in February 2023. The Metadata Updates used to be a session at WLIC, but they have been held successfully as webinars since the pandemic.
The 88th IFLA General Conference and Assembly will be held on August 21-25, 2023, in Rotterdam, Netherlands. The conference will be hybrid.
